Escambia County Board of Education
Parental Involvement Program

Magaline Marshall, Coordinator
Parental Involvement Welcomed/Invitation to Participate

PARENTS:
The mission of the Escambia County School System is to provide engaging and comprehensive instructional and co-curricular programs that will enable our students to graduate career and/or college ready.

The Escambia County School System recognizes that a child’s education is a responsibility shared by the school and family during the entire period the child spends in school. 

We believe that your involvement with the children of Escambia County is essential to their academic and future success. To honor our commitment to provide the best possible educational experience for the children of the Escambia County School System, and to work with you in that effort, each school in the district will be sending home, in August, 
the LEA Parental Involvement Plan, their school’s Parental Involvement Plan, and the Parents Right-To-Know for the 2014-2015 school year. This information will also be 
available on each school’s web sites, the district web site (www.escambiak12.net), in the resource center of each school, and at the Atmore Central Office. If you have any suggestions 
or questions please contact your child’s school or Magaline Marshall, Parental Involvement Coordinator at (251)-368-0305. 

Your input will assist us in integrating parental involvement strategies, activities, and services for programs that may be offered at our schools such as those for students who are limited English proficient, disabled, migratory, homeless, economically disadvantaged or in need of academic assistance. Working together we can prepare the students of Escambia County, beginning in kindergarten and continuing through high school, to graduate ready for work, college, and life. 
Schools are also in the process of revising School-Parent Compacts for the 2014-2015 school year. School-Parent Compacts will also be sent home in August. 
With your continued support and input, each school will conduct an annual evaluation of the effectiveness of their Parental Involvement Plan. The purpose of this annual evaluation is to determine:

· how this plan has contributed to the academic progress of our students,

· the identification of strengths and areas for improvement, and

· the removal of any barriers that may prevent parents from fully participating as a partner in their child’s education.

Thank you for your interest and commitment to the academic success of the children of Escambia County. For further information please contact Magaline Marshall, Parental Involvement Coordinator, at 251-368-0305 or mmarshall@escambiak12.net.

